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The PUC’s Independent Review Panel Report (IRPR) Issued in June 2011, attaches 
an Appendix G, which appears to be a PG&E document. The following question all
RELATE TO APPENDIX G.

Question 28

What are PG&E’s policies to enable a worker or a contractor to point out/bring to the 
attention of PG&E an error?

Answer 28

PG&E has established an enterprise wide Code of Conduct as part of the company’s 
corporate governance processes. There are multiple versions of this code, based on 
the target audience, including an Employee Code of Conduct and a Code of Conduct for 
Contractors, Consultants, Suppliers and Vendors. All versions of this code include 
instructions and guidance on raising a concern, which would include errors of any kind.

PG&E’s Gas Event Reporting work procedure (TD-1465P-02) provides more detailed 
instructions and criteria for reporting specific types of gas operations related errors.
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